Lamb's Disposal PO Box 44 4393 Hwy 25 N. Northport Wa 99157

Office Phone: (509)732-4296

SUBJECT: Rate increase Notice from Lambs Disposal

Dear Customer: January 24, 2022

Lamb's Disposal has filed a request for a rate increase for commercial services with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC). We have never filed for a rate increase since we have been in business (10 years) March of 2011 to present. In that time, the Company has experienced higher costs in dumping fee's, (from \$61.00 to \$75.00 a ton), employee wages, fuel, and truck equipment and other company equipment and supplies.

If approved by the WUTC, the proposed rates below will become effective March 1, 2022.

Commercial services

Current Rate Monthly		Revised Rate per pick up
NA - The company's current tariff		
does not contain current commercial rates		
Comm. Can	NA	\$5.94
Comm. 45 Gal Can	ΝA	\$6.76
Comm. 64 Gal Can	NA	\$7.84
Comm. 96 Gal Can	NA	\$9.20
Comm. 50 Gal Bag	NA	\$7.20
Extra Can, Bag, Etc.	NA	\$6.50

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please contact LeeAnne at Lamb's Disposal between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. Monday through Friday.

The Commission has the authority to set final rates that may be either lower or higher from the company's request, depending on the results of its investigation. Commission staff will make a recommendation to the Commissioners at an open meeting which is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on February 24, 2022. The UTC building is closed to the public until further notice. This open meeting will be conducted remotely. If you intend to listen or participate, call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

You can also comment by using the "Submit a Comment" feature at the Commission's Web site at or by using the contact information below.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Post Office Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

E-mail:

Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882)